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Thank You! 
 Maimonides Children’s Hospital would like to 

express our sincere gratitude to The Eugene Zitwer 

Foundation for your very generous donation to 

support holiday programming for our patients and 

families at Maimonides Medical Center.  

 

 Inpatient hospital stays can be extremely difficult 

for children and their families especially during the 

Covid-19 pandemic.  With the holiday donation we 

were able to decorate the unit for the 2021 holiday 

season and have multiple parties for patients and 

families.  We had a Chanukah, Christmas and New 

Years Party where children and families were 

provided with gift cards, activities, a delicious meal 

and a clown for entertainment!   

 

We can’t thank you enough for helping us make 

the holidays a little more special for the children 

and families at Maimonides! These events also 

helped to boost the staff morale. Your outreach is 

indeed far reaching! 


